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March 2024 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
Re: Year 11 Leavers’ Hoodies 
In response to pupil requests and following the success of previous years, we are planning to order 
Hoodies for any Year 11s who would like to purchase one.  These will be a fitting memento of your 
child’s time at Central Lancaster High School as they will have the school logo printed on to the front 
and the name of every pupil in your child’s year group on the back. 
 
The hoodies come in a selection of colours and your child can decide which colour they would like.  
Please see the website https://www.prestigeleisure.com/catalogue.asp?s=4&pc=JH001M for colour 
choices (ash and white are not available) and indicate the preferred colour on the form. The hoodies 
come in the following sizes:  x-small (34”chest), small (36”chest), medium (40”chest), large (44”chest), 
x-large (48”chest), 2x-large (52”chest) and 3x-large (56” chest). Larger sizes are available if needed 
in a smaller selection of colours please see the website linked above for full details. 
 
We have negotiated a special price of £23.00 which includes your child’s name printing on the back 
of the hoodie (up to a maximum of 10 letters).  
 
If you would like to purchase a hoody, please complete the form below with payment (indicate if you 
have paid on Parent Pay) by Friday 3rd May. 
 
Please note we WILL NOT place any order without the consent form below and full payment.  
Money is non-refundable once the order has been placed. 
 
Payment is preferred through our online Parent Pay system. Cash or cheques can be placed via the 
school office. Cheques made payable to Central Lancaster High School.  
 
If you have any queries about the hoodies please do not hesitate to contact me by email at  
dbrown@lancasterhigh.lancs.sch.uk  I will endeavor to answer any questions you might have.  
               
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Davina Brown 
Head of Year 11  
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YR 11 Leavers’ Hoodies Reply Slip 
 
 
Name of Pupil:  _____________________________  Form:  ______________ 
 

• I have read and understood the letter  
   

• I would like to purchase a hoodie and enclose the full amount / will pay via Parent Pay 
 

• I understand the payment is non-refundable  

 
Colour choice (please write exactly as it appears on the website): 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Can you please write clearly below in CAPITAL LETTERS the name you require on the back of your 
hoodie. 
 
 
 
  
Size:  __________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent/Carer signature:  ______________________________ Date:  ____________ 
 
 
Parent/Carer name:  ___________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 


